
ATTACHMENT K 
 
From: Bruce Kirtley [mailto:bkirtley@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2016 4:19 PM 
To: Bill Fritz <BFRITZ@albemarle.org> 
Subject: Re: SP 2015-32 Re-Store'n Station 
 

Bill: 

  

The approved plan per the applicant called for a "little office" upstairs. They subsequently 

applied for an on premise ABC license. County opposed this but only because applicant at the 

time was behind in taxes. You figure that one out! I would like something in writing which refers 

specifically to what they what to do and some notation that they can only do that. Subsequent 

changes would require another petition to the Planning Commission. .......  if this is possible. 

Regardless of protocol, can this be read into the comments at the hearing report please? 

  

Many thanks, 

  

Bruce Kirtley 

 


